
 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd October 2020 

 

Dear Staff, Learners and Parents/Carers, 

Re: Covid-19 Plan update v.1.3 

We have uploaded a new version (v1.3) of our COVID plan to our website, this has some minor 

changes, a summary of these changes can be seen on page 2 of the plan, so you can easily see what 

has changed since the last version. You can view the latest plan on our “Coronavirus” web-page, 

along with other useful info by visiting the following https://www.ldeutc.co.uk/key-info/college-

life/coronavirus-covid-19.aspx, version 1.3 of the plan can be viewed by clicking the link at the top of 

that web-page.  

Please can I encourage you all to keep up to date with this page, by checking it regularly for 

updates.  

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Geoffrey Fowler 

Principal & CEO, LDE UTC 
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